
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 

 
Communications 

Naujaat seeking volunteer firefighters 

 
Start Date:  June 13, 2024 
End Date:  July 17, 2024 
Naujaat, Nunavut 60 sec         

  
The Department of Community and Government Services’ Nunavut Fire Marshal’s 

Office is seeking volunteer firefighters at the Naujaat Fire Department. 

Volunteer firefighters are highly valued members of a community. Their service at fires, 

motor vehicle collisions, and other emergencies is essential to keeping Nunavummiut 

safe. 

All volunteer firefighters must attend recruit training before becoming an active member. 

Recruit training days will be offered in Naujaat during the week of July 22 to 27, 2024, 

with options for morning, afternoon, or evening sessions. 

New and former firefighters are encouraged to apply. To be eligible individuals must: 

• Be 18 years of age. 

• Have a valid driver’s licence. 

• Be willing to attend at least two weekly training nights each month. 

• Be able to respond to 25 percent of all emergency calls. 

For more information or to reserve a space at the upcoming training sessions, email 

NunavutFireMarshal@gov.nu.ca.   

Applications will be received until July 5, 2024. 
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Heather Grant 
Policy Analyst 
Community and Government Services 
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